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EVENTS 
 
Éric Forgues and Josée Guignard Noël will deliver a presentation on the place of language in 
nursing homes for French-speaking seniors.  
 
When/Where: October 25th from 12:30 pm to 2 pm, room A-231, Pavillon Jeanne-de-Valois at 
the Université de Moncton, also presented via videoconference. 
 
For more information, please click here (presentation in French only). 
 
*** 
 

CONFERENCE DURING THE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM: WHO IS GOVERNING IN THE 
AMERICAS AND EUROP 
 
Éric Forgues will deliver a presentation on governance and community mobilization in Acadie. 
 
When/Where: November 15-17, 2012 at the Université de Poitiers (France). 
 
To view the program, please click here (presentation in French only). 
 

 
NEWS 
 

RODRIGUE LANDRY IS THE RECIPIENT OF THE PRIX BORÉAL 2012 PRESENTED BY FCFA 
 
The Prix Boréal 2012 was awarded to researcher Rodrigue Landry in recognition of his significant 
contribution to a greater understanding of the reality of francophone minority communities.  
 
The entire CIRLM team wishes to extend its warmest congratulations to Mr. Rodrigue Landry on 
receiving this very well-deserved award.  

 
 

 
 

http://www.umoncton.ca/nouvelles/info.php?page=1&langue=0&id=11180&campus_selection=m
http://mimmoc.labo.univ-poitiers.fr/spip.php?article99


ONLINE RESOURCES 
 

CIRLM ON TWITTER   
 
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities is now on Twitter.  
 
This tool will allow you to receive our new publications as well as event information related to 
the CIRLM.  
 
Please follow us at http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm.    
 
*** 

 
CIRLM’S BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE 
 
Just a reminder that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on the Canadian Official Language 
Minority Communities (COLMC) can be viewed by clicking here. 
 
You can also consult the bibliographic database on Quebec’s English-Speaking Population by 
clicking here. 
 
*** 

 
RESEARCHERS DIRECTORY 
 
You can consult the Researchers Directory on Linguistic Minorities by clicking here.  
 
We encourage you to update your profile in the CIRLM’s Researchers Directory by writing to 
josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca.  
 
Researchers can register to be included in the CIRLM’s Network Directory by clicking here. Make 
sure you fill in each box so the information provided is complete and consistent.          
 
 
 

NOTE: THE CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER PRESENTS INFORMATIONS ON THE ACTIVITIES 
CONDUCTED BY THE TEAM’S MEMBERS.  
 
We encourage you to subscribe the bulletin of the Quebec English-Speaking Communities 
Research Network (QUESCREN) by clicking here. 
 

http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm
http://www.icrml.ca/wikindx-en/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-EN/
http://www.icrml.ca/index.php?option=com_content&view=category&layout=blog&id=45&Itemid=30&lang=en
mailto:josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca
http://www.icrml.ca/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=847&Itemid=49&lang=en
http://www.quescren.ca/node/25

